
TOWN OF BRANDON 
SELECT BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 

Monday, June 22, 2020 at 6:30 PM 
 
 

This is a remote meeting via Zoom 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Brandon Select Board will hold a 
Public Hearing on June 22, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. to discuss and take public 
comments on the proposed Flood Hazard and River Corridor Amendments 
to the Brandon Land Use Ordinance.  Brandon residents are encouraged to 
participate. 
 


